
From: Jill Wolfendale  

Sent: 02 November 2021 14:44 
To: licensing 

Cc: Rebecca.modeni 
Subject: FW: Temporary Event Notice Application 

 
Dear Licensing  
 
On behalf of Environmental Health I wish to object to both the  TEN`s attached for the following 
reasons; 
 
The additional two hours requested in the TEN`s will not be covered by the agreed conditions to 
protect the safety of customers. As such there is potential for public safety to be comprised during 
this period. In addition, I believe there is also a potential for public nuisance as customers leave the 
premises over this additional time period. 
 
Regards 
 
Jill 
 

Jill Wolfendale 

Principal Environmental Health Officer Safety & Environment 

Streetscene 

01282 425011  
 


